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Report of the Botany Association Celebration ‘Naturae 2020’ and the Botan Expo ‘Plantae’ 

 

The Botany Association 2019-20 organised its celebration with a Seminar and exhibition on 18th 

February 2020. The official meeting started by 10.00 Am with prayer. The Head of the 

Department, Mr. Jerry C Jacson extended the welcome address followed by the Presidential 

address by Rev. Fr. Johnson Puthuvelil, Principal. The seminar was carried out by Dr. Neethu Hari, 

Project Assistant, University of Kerala, Kariavattom. Dr. Kavitha C.H., faculty of the department 

delivered the vote of thanks. The formal meeting was terminated by the National Anthem. A 

botany Expo named ‘Plantae’ was also organized. A total of 286 students and 34 staff visited the 

stall and appreciated the endeavour. 

 

   

 


